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When: Saturday Feb. 22nd 

Time: 5:30 

Cost: $10 per person 

Learn about the Scottish poet and lyricist. Experience a taste of Haggis, 

tatties, neeps, and Roastit Bubblyjock (TURKEY). 

 Bring your own booze event. 

 Please bring an appetizer or a side dish of Scottish origin to share. 

 A dessert room will be set up for Valentine Day treats for those 

wanting to bring a dessert. 

 

                                             RSVP Cindy O’Connor 443-390-0246 

Neighborhood News: 

 The clubhouse workout room is now open.  We would like to thank Brian and Cindy 

O’Connor, Jimmy Maddox, Lloyd Weeks, John Golden for their help with the renovations 

and Cynthia and Steve Willis for their donation of the tread mill. 

 Beechwood Shores dump is temporary closed until further notice.  

 

 Sharon and Jimmy Maddox is on the “Sheriff’s Citizen Advisory Board” contact them 

with any concerns or suggestions. 

 The “Natural Trail” on the green space is open. Thank you Jon and Angel Maddox for 
marking it with orange paint and blowing the leaves off the 2.5 miles path.  

 
 
                                      Neighborhood Koffee Klatch- Every Wednesday at 9:30-11am.  

Beechwood Shores H.O.A. next meeting will be held Monday March 9th 7:00pm 
                                           www.beechwoodshores.org 



                                      Come and share a cup of coffee or tea with your neighbors at the Club 
House 
 
                      
 

                                              WEDNESDAY NIGHT AT THE CLUB HOUSE IS GAME NIGHT 
 

                                       “Poker” and the board game “Marbles” 7-10 PM 
                                                                     (For more information call Cindy ) 

 
 
 

Dinner Out- Every Thursday a Beechwood Shore Group 

gets together for a night out at a local restaurant. Come 

join the group and share a meal with your neighbors. 

Please contact Cindy if you would like to be put on the list 

for a Wednesday notification. 

 

  Reminders: 
                              Hardcopies of newsletter can be picked up by the clubhouse front door. 

       Please return your pool key. For your convenience a locked box is located outside club house front 
door.  
      There will be a $50 charge for lost or not returned keys. Please note that keys will not be given to 
residents  
       who have not paid their dues. 

      Homeowners please be aware of the “Blue Book” by laws Article XVI Section 9, 
“Lot Use and Maintenance”. Each lot owner shall maintain and preserve his/her lot or lots 
in a clean, orderly and attractive appearance. 
 

 
            Please be aware of the dog walkers, golf carts, children and deer in the neighborhood.  
           Beechwood Shores has a speed limit of 25mph. Due to numerous complains law 
enforcement    
           will be patrolling.    


 
       Continue to pray for our  Beechwood Shores neighbors. 

 
 

                                               Please send any requests for announcements to Cindy 434-390-0246 


